
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
As part of our topic ‘Knowing Me, Knowing You’, our Year 3 children will be taking part in a ‘Stunning Start’ in which 
they will undertake activities to get to know one another, and Upton, a little better. This will take place on Monday 
12th September 2022.   
 
To help get into the spirit of the topic and to aid us in learning a little bit more about each other, we are inviting 
children to come to school dressed in their favourite outfit (they can wear this all day). This may be a football kit, 
their favourite comfy jumper, their favourite sparkly dress, an outfit that is their favourite colour – the list is endless! 
  
Please note, the children will wear these outfits outside at break and lunch time so please send them in something 
you are happy for them to wear outside and play in.  
 
Whatever they pick, they can share with us what it is that they like so much about it!  
  
We are really looking forward to seeing the year group dressed up in their favourite items of clothing and learning a 
little more about them!  
  
Kind Regards,  
 
 

Miss Watmough and the Year 3 Team  
 


